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NEARLY $2.5 MILLION FOR MANHATTAN EPA PROJECT 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson today announced a 

$2,490,000 Environmental Protection Agency grant to Manhattan. The money will 

be used for construction of a complete mix activated sludge treatment facillity, 

lift station interceptor, sewer from existing lift station to new plant, storm 

water settling basins, sludge holding lagoons and sludge disposal system. 

Manhattan had previously received $4,110,000 for the project and toda~ 

announcement brings the total to $6,600,000: 

-30-

,.· 




